
tedious task, but the results were very good. We hope the sod has 
knitted in 4 weeks when we will aerate, topdress, and open the green for 
play. After two weeks" new roots are pushing out so we might meet our 
goal« - - - - Tom, we would like to hear how the new green is doing, 
keep us posted. 

GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION 

Dear Member: ^ 

The purpose of our Association is to bring together the members to 
exchange ides and to associate with others in the profession and those 
in related fields. The membership continues to grow at a healthy rate 
but the attendance at meetings and Association participation is not 
following the same pattern. Board members are making a sincere effort 
to furnish you with activities which fulfill the original purpose. 
Sometimes we are doubtful if we are really accomplishing this because 
only an average 80 out of 300 plus members attend monthly meetings and 
only about 35 out of a possible 141 attend and vote at the annual 

We solicit your suggestions and criticism be it positive or negative so 
we can know what you want from your Association. If you have a subject 
you want covered, know a good speaker or a location for a meeting, be 
sure to let a Board member know. This is YOUR ASSOCIATION and we want 
you to get as much from it as possible, so take time out to write and 
express your views. 
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meeting. 

Yours truly 


